

TERM 3 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 1 SEPTEMBER 2023



FATHER'S DAY

Today we held our Father's Day Breakfast.

Thank you to everyone who came along and made it a fun morning. It was great to see dads and grandads enjoying breakfast with one another. Particularly, we would like to thank our amazing MRK Team for all of your hard work of cooking and preparing all of the food.

There were also lawn games to play and some photo frames to enjoy! To see the full gallery<u>click</u> here



Father's Day Stall

On Thursday, we held our Father's Day Stall. The students enjoyed picking gifts to buy.

Thank you to our Parent Community Network for their hard work in setting up and running the stall. We couldn't do it without you!













